
CLIP  N’  COUNT 
MONEY RAISING CONTEST TO HELP OUR SCHOOL 
This year we will once again be collecting Box Tops for Education and Pizza Ranch Wagon 

Wheels.  (Please note:  We will no longer be collecting Campbell’s Labels for Education). 

We are so excited to share with you some changes we are making to Box Top/wagon wheel 

Collection.  In the past we have had classes competing against each other to make collecting 

box tops more exciting.  It was so much fun, but after talking with several teachers and many 

meetings we are excited to try something new this year and work together, as an entire school.  

We will have 4 goals and once we reach a goal the whole school will “celebrate” together!  Our 

hopes in doing this is that we can build more community and still have motivation and 

excitement in collecting the box tops and wagon wheels.  Below is a list of what we plan to do 

once goals are reached. (All treats will be provided by our box top committee members). 

The Collection dates are as follows: 

 September 28 

 November 2 

 December 14 

 February 1 

 March 8 

 April 19 

 

We encourage you to start saving them now.  Each classroom will have its own collection bag.   

Please take the time to trim your Box Tops.  This saves on shipping costs and makes it easier 

when the committee is counting. 

Thanks so much for supporting our school in this way.  We can’t wait to celebrate and work 

together! 

 

 


